
July 03, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E., Lacey, WA 98503 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Re: Eligible Telecommunications Carriers’ Annual Certification on High Cost Fund Pursuant to WAC 480-123-
060, 070, 080 and 47 C.F.R. §54.314 

Dear Jeff Killip: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, Salish Networks (“Salish”) hereby requests that the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission certify that Salish has met the requirements of 47 C.F.R. §54.314 for eligibility for 
continued receipt of federal high-cost funds. 

The certifications and reports specified in WAC 480-123-060, WAC 480-123-070, WAC 480-123-080, will be 
filed electronically. 

Sincerely, 

Laini Jones 
Executive Director 
Salish Networks 
E: lainijones@salishnetworks.com 
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